
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you have had a fantastic holiday and are all 
raring to go for the new term.  
 
This is going to be a very busy term as, in addition to the usual business of run-
ning a school, we will also be preparing for our move to the permanent site. As I 
am sure you can appreciate there is a lot to do and we will be keeping you in-
formed of key information as we move through the term.  
 
Today, we launch our fabulous new online 
maths homework tool for Y1 which is called 
MyMaths. Each week, we will be setting home-
work for our Y1 children online, to complete it 
all they will need is access to the internet and 
their login details. Ms Hollows is sending out separate letters giving detailed guid-
ance so please check that you have received these. Let us know how you get on 
and please do refer any issues to the Y1 team and they will be more than happy 
to help.   
 

  Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 20 April 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 93%. Attendance for Sunflower Class 
was 85%. Well done to Bluebell Class for having the best attendance this week!  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well chil-
dren do at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them to school 
every day. Missed learning time cannot be made up and it is the children who lose 
out.  
 
Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences during term time.  

  ATTENDANCE 

Summer Term 2018 
Tuesday 17 April 

Children’s first day of term 
Thursday 3 May 

Staff training day—school 
closed 

Monday 7 May 
Bank Holiday—school closed 

Monday 21 May 

School photographer taking 
photos of children and staff 

Friday 25 May 
Children break up for half term 

Monday 4 June  
Children return to school  

Thursday 5 July 
Parent’s Evening  

Friday 6 July  
Staff training day—school 

closed 
Friday 20 July  
Last day of term 

*Dates may be added and amend-
ed as and when necessary 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

The Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Adah! Adah has been working 
really hard in the Creative Area this week and has made some wonderful 
insects using junk modelling resources. It's been great to see her using 
her imagination and giving other children ideas too. Brilliant work, Adah! 
 
Star of the week for Sunflower Class is Abigail. Abigail has come back to 
school switched on and ready to work hard! She has been making a tre-
mendous effort with her maths and has learned all about sets and subsets 
this week. Abigail also sets a super example for her classmates about 
how to be a good learner.  
Keep up the great work Abigail!  



Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are now experiencing some glorious weather and we are hoping it is going to last so we kindly ask you 
to please; 

 Make sure children have sun cream applied before school 

 Supply children with a sun hat for break times 

 Sunglasses are permitted to be worn at break times however, we accept no responsibility for loss or 
damage of personal items. 

 Please supply your child with a bottle of drinking water each day. No juice please. 

 

 Thank you 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 20 April 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 


